
 

Level 1, 188 Macquarie Street, Dubbo NSW 2830 | PO Box 58 NSW 2830 | planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 

PP_2019_WAGGA_006_01/(IRF20/3255) 

 

Mr Peter Thompson 
General Manager 
Wagga Wagga City Council 
PO Box 20 
Wagga Wagga NSW 2650 
 
Attention: Michael Keys, Director Regional Activation 
 
 
Dear Mr Thompson 
 
Planning Proposal PP_2019_WAGGA_006_01 – Alteration of Gateway 
Determination 
 
I refer to your correspondence seeking an extension of time to complete planning 
proposal PP_2019_WAGGA_006_00 to facilitate additional high-density mixed-use 
development on land bound by Morgan, Murray and Forsyth Streets, Wagga Wagga 
(201 dwellings, 1000 jobs).  
 
I have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 3.34(7) 
of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to alter the Gateway 
determination dated 02 August 2019 for PP_2019_WAGGA_006_00. The Alteration 
of Gateway determination is enclosed. 
 
If you have any more questions, please contact, Meredith McIntyre, Planning Officer, 
from the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, Western Region office, 
on 5852 6800. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  15.7.20 
 
Damien Pfeiffer 
Director, Western Region 
Local and Regional Planning 
 
Encl: Alteration of Gateway determination  


